
 

 The Piggott School: 
Charvil Primary 

N o .   1 6 5  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

In our first Chatterings of the academic year 2022-23 please let me first extend a very 
warm welcome to all of our new families joining the school. It is wonderful to have 
you with us and I have already met most of you personally. Everyone looks so smart in 
their uniform and the pride and importance of being at school is evident in all. 

As a Church of England school, our Christian Vision is based upon The Parable of the 

Good Samaritan (Luke 10: 25-37). From this early stage, we set out why this vision is 

important to us at school. The passage from Luke was chosen because we want the 

foundation of our school to be based upon love and compassion. To be a school where 

everyone actively seeks the opportunity to show empathy and deep understanding for 

each other, with no discrimination or prejudice. A community where acceptance and 

the celebration of diversity is at the heart of its practice. We know and understand 

that not all of our children or families hold the Christian faith, as our community itself 

is diverse. However, faith and spirituality are important and the message is too, as we 

provide opportunities for pupils at this early stage of their education to develop an 

understanding of our values and begin to offer charity to those in need and be brave 

enough to seek help for themselves when they need it. 

 

As we continue our journey away from covid, we continue to recognise the impact this 

has had. The school has persisted through this difficult time and we continue to build 

and make great improvements. We have been very thankful for your support over the 

past two years. As we continue to open our doors and host more events again this 

year, we look forward to welcoming you all into school and sharing all that is great 

about The Piggott School and in particular, Charvil. We remain committed to providing 

the best opportunities for your children to develop and flourish so that they can ‘go 

and do likewise.’ 

 

Mr Hillerton 
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Autumn Term Clubs: 

Monday: 

Dance Starz: 8:00 - 8:45am 
12th September - 12th December 

 KS2 Football: 3:15 - 4:15pm 
12th September - 5th December 

Tuesday: 

Years 1-6 Hockey Club: 8:00 - 8:45am                           
13th September - 6th December                    

Year 1 Spanish Club: 3:20 - 3:50pm               
13th September - 6th December                                          

 KS2 Netball: 3:15 - 4:15pm 
13th September - 13th December 

Ukulele: lesson during school                            

Wednesday: 

Years 1-3 Judo Club: 8:00 - 8:45am                                 
14th September - 7th December                    

 KS1 Multisports: 3:15 - 4:15pm 
14th September - 7th December 

 KS2 Girls Football: 3:15 - 4:15pm 
14th September - 14th December 

Piano: lesson during school                             

Thursday: 

Years 1-3 Futsal: 8:00 - 8:45am                                 
15th September - 8th December 

 KS2 Multisports: 3:15 - 4:15pm 
15th September - 8th December 

Guitar: lesson during school                            

Years 2 & 3 Spanish Club: 3:20 - 3:50pm      
15th September - 8th December                           

Friday: 

Years 4-6 Judo Club: 8:00 - 8:45am                                    
16th September - 9th December 

Piano: lesson during school                             

 KS1 Football: 3:15 - 4:15pm 
16th September - 9th December 

 

Upcoming Diary Dates 2022/23 

Mon 26th Sept 2022                                                      
Year 6 NCMP Checks 

Fri 30th Sept 2022                                                      
Foundation - Fresh Air Friday 

Mon 10th Oct 2022                                               
Tempest Individual School Photographs  

Tues 11th - Fri 14th Oct 2022                             
Bikeability Year 6  

Fri 14th Oct 2022                                                      
Foundation - Fresh Air Friday 

Thurs 20th Oct 2022                                                      
INSET Day - School closed to Pupils 

Fri 21st - Fri 28th Oct 2022                                  
Autumn Half Term  

Fri 4th Nov 2022                                                          
Foundation Class Eye Tests 

Mon 14th Nov 2022                                                      
Nasal Flu Vaccines (all pupils) 

Friday 25th Nov 2022                                                      
INSET Day- School closed to Pupils 

Monday 28th Nov 2022                                                      
School closed to Staff and Pupils 

Tues 20th Dec 2022                                                      
Last Day of Autumn Term 

Tues 4th Jan 2023                                                        
First Day of Spring Term 

Mon 13th - Fri 17th Feb 2023                                  
Spring Half Term  

Fri 31st March 2023                                                     
Last Day of Spring Term 

Mon 17th April 2023                                                        
First Day of Spring Term 

Mon 29th May - Fri 2nd June 2023                                  
Summer  Half Term  

Weds 19th July 2023                                                     
Last Day of Summer Term 

Thurs 20th and Fri 21st July 2023                                                    
INSET Day- School closed to Pupils 
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 PE Days are as follows: 

 Monday:  Years 3, 4 and 6 
 Tuesday:              Year 5                                                                                      
 Wednesday:  Years 1, 3 and 6 
 Thursday:   Years 1 and 2  
 Friday:  Years 2, 4 and 5  

 

Please ensure your child comes to school in their PE kit. 

School Uniform: 

We already have unnamed jumpers and cardigans 
in lost property. If your child has misplaced their 
unnamed school jumper or cardigan, please come 
to the school office. 

We continue to receive reports of mislaid items of    
uniform.  It is very easy for jumpers etc to go home 
with the wrong children unnoticed.  Please check that 
all items of uniform belong to you and return any that 
have gone home by mistake.  Please check that names 
are still legible too - ink can fade after washing and may 
need to be refreshed.  Remember - if it is clearly 
named, it will make its way back to you eventually! 

 

Lunch Ordering 

Please make sure your child either 
brings a packed lunch to school,        
or has ordered a school meal from      
Aspens by 8.00am.  It is distressing for 
any child to have to wait while a spare 
meal is  prepared and  also  disrupts 
the very busy lunch service. 

** NB: If your child no longer  requires 
a school meal, please CANCEL their   
order by 8.00am so that the school 
does not get charged.  This applies to 
ALL children, including those in receipt 
of Free School Meals ** 

 Library Days are as follows: 

 Monday:  Foundation , Year 3 and 4 
 Tuesday:              Years 2 and 5                                                                                      
 Wednesday:   
 Thursday:   Year 1 
 Friday:  Year 6  

 

Please ensure your child brings their library book into school. Thank you. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjZutDW967WAhWJWxoKHZuNCXMQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fdayonybag.com%2Fimages%2F5025-book-bag-school%2F&psig=AFQjCNH2EV1OWcjHBI5GJZeKb-bm6G-uPA&ust=1505830959786870


 

Remembrance Assemblies for Queen Elizabeth II  

Revd. Kate and Mr Hillerton both conducted two 
very special assemblies to mark the passing of 
Queen Elizabeth II and support our school     
community during this sad time. 

Children from each year group lit a candle, and  
talked about what the Queen meant to them, 
and how wonderfully she  served our country for 
over 70 years. 

During the assemblies we 
discussed how we were all 
feeling, and that it is     
normal to feel different 
during this time.   

We all joined together to 
sing our national anthem, 
God save the King. 



 

Foundation Class - First lunch 

Really well done to our Foundation Class 
who have settled into primary school life 
beautifully! They really enjoyed their first 
school lunch. It was exciting all eating        
together for the very first time.  



 

Our Foundation Class have been having great 
fun exploring their new classroom, outdoor area 
and meeting their new classmates.    

Mrs Lines and the Foundation Team have been 
very impressed with their progress 

Foundation Class - Learning and Discovery 



 

The children have been enjoying the story of Lucy 
and Tom At the Seaside.  

The class  discussed what you can see at the 
beach, what the children on the beach are doing, 
and what you can hear at the beach. 



 

CPSA  Update 

charvilpsa@gmail.com 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,

 

CPSA 

charvilpsa@gmail.com

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you make any purchases via Amazon, please 
consider ordering via smileamazon.co.uk  

By selecting Charvil Piggott School Association as 
your nominated charitable organisation,              

(at no extra cost to you)   

our school will then benefit every time you shop! 

 

Thank you for your support! 

www.smile.amazon.co.uk 

mailto:charvilpsa@gmail.com


 

We would like to wish a very Happy Birthday to all our    
pupils celebrating their birthday in September!  

Mollie-Grace - Year 4                           
Archie - Year 5                  
Emma - Year 4                        
Lenny - Year 3             

Isabelle - Foundation 

Jude M - Year 2                             
Pippa - Year 1                             
Jude - Year 5               

Autumn - Year 5          
Evie - Year 1               

Ruby - Foundation 

Archie - Year 4            
Theodore - Year 2                             
Georgie - Year 3                              
Joshua - Year 3         

Bethany - Year 3                     

  

      

Alexander - Year 3                    
Aeyva - Year 5                          

Bethany - Year 5       
Owen - Year 2          
Ruari  - Year 6                                            

Jack - Year 2                             
Annabelle - Year 5                              

Maala - Year 4          
Joshua - Year 6               

Victoria  - Year 3          



 

Reading Football Club’s 1
st

 School and Grassroots Fixture of 2022-23!  
  
You have been invited to Reading Football Club’s 1

st
 School and Grassroots fixture of 2022-23!  

  
When?  
Reading  vs Huddersfield Town 
Saturday 1

st
 October, 3pm 

 
  
Where?   
Select Car Leasing Stadium  
  
How to qualify for the discount and confirm your attendance?  
We would be delighted if you could join us for our first schools and grassroots fixture of 2022-23. 
And as part of our special invitation, we would like to offer the below discounted prices:  
  
12 and Under: £1 
17 and Under: £3 
18 to 24: £5 
65 and over: £5 
Adult: £10  

To redeem, please visit https://ticketing.readingfc.co.uk and enter the following 
unique coupon code: #CharvilPiggott in the basket once you have logged in 
and selected your tickets.  

 
How many tickets can we purchase?  

There is no limit on the number of tickets you can buy using your unique code. And, for every 
ticket which is purchased you will receive one entry in a prize draw for a chance to win a series 
of ‘money can’t buy experience’ prizes!  
  
Important!  This offer applies to tickets in the Eamonn Dolan Stand blocks and Y19/Y20 of the 
Sir John Madejski Stand and availability is limited. So please act quickly to avoid                     
disappointment.  
  
If you have any questions about this offer, please email sales@readingfc.co.uk or call 0118 968 
1313.  
  
We hope to see you all on Saturday 1

st
 October!  

  
Come on URRRZZZ!  
  
Yours Sincerely   
  
Paul Collins  
  
Head of Ticketing 
Reading Football 

https://ticketing.readingfc.co.uk
mailto:sales@readingfc.co.uk


 

Twyford Together Charity 5K and Fun Run 

Just a few weeks to go until the Twyford Together Charity 
5K and Fun Run on Sunday 9 October at The Piggott 
School, Wargrave. It's the tenth anniversary of the event 
this year and promises to be extra special. There are races 
for all ages (including a chip-timed, 5K so the children 
have an opportunity to cheer you on!), fastest street   
competition and ... new for '22: fastest business/club/
society. To register, visit the Twyford Together website   

  www.twyfordtogether.org.  

https://twyfordtogether.org/upcoming-events/twyfordtogether-charity-5k-and-fun-run/


 



 



 


